May 2010 Newsletter

Meeting Notice:

Our next meeting will be held on Saturday, September 11th, 2010.

Location:

Rosie's Family Diner 31301 Harper St. Clair Shores, MI (586) 296-9390

Upcoming Events:

No meetings in June, July or August!

September 11th, 2010 – meeting @ 1:45 pm

October 2nd, 2010 – Fall Expo!

October 9th, 2010 – Post Expo & monthly

Meeting

November 6th, 2010 – nominations for 2011

officers due

December 4th, 2010 – location to be determined

– election results presented and new officers
instated

All meetings will be held at Rosie's Family Diner unless specified otherwise.

Election Reminder:

Nominations for 2011 MCBB Club Officers are due at the November 2010 meeting. Ballots will be tallied and read at the December 2010 meeting.

2010 Officers:

President: Lori Kanas
Vice President: Jeffery Olivier
2nd Vice President: Sara Schweitzer
Treasurer Pro-Temp: Pat Piekarz
Secretary: Sheryl Fisk
Show Manager: Pat Piekarz
Public Relations: Lori Kanas
(this is a volunteer position not an elected one)

Tips & Tidbits:

Hello, Summer!!! Hello, Vacations!!!

At the writing of this newsletter, vacations are winding down to Labor Day, the days are getting shorter and within the next few months the brilliant fall colors will be revealing themselves. We will see changes in our flocks as the seasons move us forward into the next one.

We are all looking forward to returning to business in Sept. 2010 and to our Oct. bird expo at our new venue. We will look forward to our club growing in 2011 and the expos getting bigger and better as we settle in to our new place.

Dues for 2011 will be due at the November meeting. Couples' dues include only husband/wife teams, not family members. If anyone wishes to change this in our bylaws it can be discussed at any upcoming meeting.

Bird Bands:

Bands for 2010 will be available for sale at all meetings. Please see Sheryl Fisk if you need them!